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                    26th March 2021
 

  This week we have been… 

Recapping  the story ‘Goldilocks and the three bears’ and creating our own story map 
where we changed the story using our own ideas.  

Focusing on our fine motor skills in ‘Muscle Moves’ where we have been tracing over 
our names, drawing circles and practising our crocodile fingers by painting.   

Focusing on moving around the hall in different ways such as jumping, hopping and 
skipping in PE.  

 
 

 

 

Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 

We will be starting Forest Rangers again after half term on a Friday afternoon. If your child is 

in Nursery on this day, please send some wellies in for them to keep and use at Forest 

Rangers. Thank you :)  

We kindly request that you send in a £5 donation for next term’s craft activities. We rely on 

this money to purchase craft items and ingredients to make our playdough on a weekly basis 

and without your donations these activities would not be possible. Please hand your £5 

donation to your child’s teacher in cash, in a named envelope. Thank you in advance! ☺  

We politely request that siblings do not touch any of our outdoor equipment at drop off and 
pick up times. This is to prevent cross-contamination between bubbles in school. 

Our school promotes healthy eating so we ask that you do not put chocolate bars into your 
childs packed lunches, these can be replaced by healthy snacks i.e yoghurts, fruit.  

Please remember to send in your child’s bookbag on their first day of Nursery each week, 
these will be sent back home for the weekend.  

PE kits will ONLY be needed after May half term if your child attends on a Monday (Conker 
class)  or Tuesday (Berry class). This requires a white top, socks (if your child wears tights), 
navy/black shorts and pumps (no laces) Please ensure that all PE kits are named and put in a 
kit bag.  

 
 

Weekend Activity 
 

This week we have been focusing on re inventing the story of Goldilocks and the three bears. We 

would like your child to have a go at making up their own story at home about anything they want. 

What characters will be in their story? What will happen? Talk about the start, middle and end.  

Your child might even want to draw a story map to show what happens in their story.  


